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THESE MOTIONS ARE SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION. 
 

The Parks and Recreation Commission held a regular meeting on Tuesday, February 14, 2017 in 2016 in the conference room 

located at 3 Main Street in Newtown, CT. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Marks at 6:03 pm. 

Present:  Edward Marks, Patrick Barczak, Linda Hess, Warren Spencer, Vincent Yanni, Jr., PJ Yochum,  
 
Absent:  Maureen Crick Owen 
 
Staff Present:  Amy Mangold, Carl Samuelson  

Staff Absent:  RoseAnn Reggiano 

 
Public:  Peter Cloudas, The Trail Crew; Cyntea Conway, The Trail Crew; Dylan Thomas, The Trail Crew; Paula Burton, NEMBA; 
Dee Davis, Newtown Bridle Lands; Linda Zukauskas, Voices; Kendra Bobowich, The Newtown Bee 
 
 

Motion:  

Commissioner Patrick Barczak moved to accept the Minutes from January 10, 2017 Commission Meeting.  Commissioner 

Vincent Yanni, Jr. seconded.  Chairman Edward Marks noted a correction under Acceptance of Minutes:  in second sentence 

the work Busniess was corrected to Business.  A correction was noted under Carl Samuelson, Assistant Director of Parks:  

under the 5
th

 bullet, the sentence was corrected to:  At Treadwell the staff is currently freshening up bathroom and locker 

room paint as well as servicing the pool filtration equipment.   All in favor of the amended minutes. 

 

Motion: 

Commissioner Warren Spencer made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 pm. This motion was seconded by 
Commissioner Linda Hess, which was carried unanimously. 
 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at 6:00 pm at 3 Main Street, Newtown, CT in the conference 
room. 
 
If you plan to attend this meeting and require assisted hearing devices, please contact the Office of the First Selectman at 270-
4201 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
 
Submitted by,  

Gabriella Chernoff, clerk 
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